
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Iraq needs regional stability for its internal reality
impact

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeemm,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  received  the  Australian

Ambassador, Her Excellency Paula Ganley on 17/5/2023, and discussed the developments of the

political scene in Iraq and the region, in addition to the bilateral Iraqi-Australian ties on

all levels.

His Eminence affirmed the importance of the regional and international roles Iraq played in

converging the party’s views and Iraq’s need for regional stability as it reflects positively

on its stability. Furthermore, H.E. illustrated the importance of social stability in Iraq and

how it passed the state of social conjunction and everyone’s now calmer and more passive.


